
Kudos and Highlights




Well Wishes &

Congratulations

STRIVES

Winter Week 3 
Virtual Connections 

Respite@citizens-inc.org

Sunday-Friday 4pm-9pm
Saturday 10am-11am
                   2pm-9pm 




Let's ConnectLet's ConnectLet's Connect

Anthony
Went to the arcade at Smith


Haven Mall and played classic

video games. He will also be 


watching the  Football playoff

games this month.

Congratulations to

April's cousin who is


expecting a 
baby girl!

Good luck to Aziza

and Summer as they


begin their Spring

semesters at their


colleges!

Katie 
Will begin color guard on


Wednesdays after her

program this week.

Michelle R.
Started working 2 days a

week, began the Person


Centered Planning meetings,

and suported a friend in need.

Patricia
Is returning to work this week

and is very happy to see her

students!

Kelly
Went to Virginia to visit her

aunt and had a lot of fun!

Michelle B
Went to a reptile show at


Broadway Mall and saw The

Rocky Hams perform 60s hits


at the Levittown library.

Noah
Was the DJ at the Respite


dance on Friday. They had a

pizza party  and took pictures


with Lauren, Patricia, Jeri

Lynn and Kim.

We learned about the Lunar

New Year and the traditions


and customs.



We also learned about the 12

zodiac animals celebrated

during the Lunar New Year.

Sohum
Went to his friend's house


and watched a movie and did

a "try not to laugh challenge".

We want to wish

Sohum a speedy
recovery from his


cold.


